From:Ann Arnold
Sent:04 Nov 2021 05:36:51
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Subject:Planning application 2021/2425 - Pear Tree Farm, Alburgh Road, Hempnall
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Dear Mr Carver

Many thanks for your application, which is valid. Please ring 01508 533813 to make payment by card, or go to our
website, www.southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk to make payment online.

Kind Regards

Ann Arnold
Systems Officer

t 01508 533779 e ann.arnold@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk
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